Date:

September 3, 2013
To:

Walter B. Duke, III, Mayor



Albert C. Jones, Vice Mayor



Chickie Brandimarte, Commissioner



Bobbie H. Grace, Commissioner

From:

Robert Baldwin, City Manager
Subject:
Regional Public Safety Intranet agreement
Earlier this year, as part of the I-Board recommendations, the Board of the Broward County Commissions agreed to fund E-911 through Broward County taxes.  To facilitate that action, the creation and operation of a regional public safety intranet that will support closest unit response in life threatening emergencies is required.  This agreement authorizes the City’s participation in a regional public safety intranet with Broward County.
It is recommended that the City Commission approve the standard regional interlocal agreement providing for participation in a regional public safety intranet with Broward County.

